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Auburn School Board Meets Monday Afternoon 
(KLZA) The Auburn School Board will meet at 5:30 p-m Monday afternoon at the Central Office.
The Oath of Office will be given to new board member Troy Wynn and Past Board President Bob
Hemmingsen will be recognized.
Board officers for the next year will be elected prior to moving on to regular business.
The board will discuss a bid from Mobility Motoring for the purchase of a 2013 Rear Entry ADA
van at a cost not to exceed $38,950.
Board committee appointments will be made for 2013 and a number of upcoming meetings will be
discussed.
An executive session for the Superintendent evaluation will also be held.  
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